
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  August 6, 2007 

 

SUBJECT: Class “C” Liquor License  

 

 

Please find attached an Ordinance revising the definition of a Class C liquor license to 

include the service of beer and wine only at both a full service and self service restaurant.  

The seating requirement for serving patrons should not be less than 100 patrons.  I have 

discussed this request with Trustee O’Brien and he has concurred with my 

recommendation.   

 

If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 

 

Attachment 


